
WAIMEA TRAILS AND GREENWAYS
MEETING NOTES

April 11, 2011

PRESENT:  Clem Lam,   Tommy Sing,  Peggi Kamisato, Leningrad Elarionoff, 

1. Fence at Kanu - Leningrad, Peggi, Kerry, Maka and a little bit of Clem completed the fence. You 
cannot get through the end of the campus very easily - it will take some clearing.

2. April 22 Earth day work party by HPA 7th graders - Leningrad thinks we should take them in 
from Kahawai street and work in that area. Maybe some of them can also work in the area by 
Magoon's spreading chips.

3. Peggi has put together a map and photos of the stream conditions showing all the tree fall for the 
army corps of engineers - Clem will send this to them.

4. Laura has put together a flyer asking for names of trail supporters to be published in the 
newspaper by PATH in May. We have been getting great response.
- Tommy and Leningrad to work on the Hawaiian community
- Tommy will talk to St James Episcopal church and Country Day School.
- Clem will talk to the Catholic Church, HPA
- Clem will ask Patti to talk to Waimea School
- Clem will ask Bill Sanborn to talk to the Rotary Club
- Peggi will talk to Keck and ask Julia to talk to Parker School - also Clem to talk to John Ray 

about Parker School.
5. Clem talked to Fran Tabor on Sunday about the false claims going around about the trail. She said 

she sticks to the facts and has not propagated things about barbed wire on 2 sides, 30 feet of 
cleared "road" or vendors (she has actually defended the fact that vendors will not be allowed). She 
is very concerned about the property value of her house and saleability due to the bridge that will 
go right by her house - she believes it will be a 16 foot wide concrete box culvert as shown in the 
EA.
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